
Valentine Celebrates New Workforce Housing 
Valentine Mayor Kyle Arganbright led a 
celebration of 3 additional workforce housing 
units in the community: one single family home 
for purchase, and a renovated rental duplex. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joining the celebration was Sheryl Hiatt and 
Laura Hart from the Nebraska Department of 
Economic Development, Warren Arganbright 
representing Nebraska Investment Finance 
Authority, Judy Petersen the CNEDD Executive 
Director, and Mike Burge the Valentine 
Economic Development Executive Director. 

 

Funding resources 
included State Rural 
Workforce Housing 
Funds, Valentine LB 840 
Funds, and Nebraska 
Investment Finance 
Authority Funds. The City 
partnered with CNEDD 
to bring these funds to 
Valentine. 


